NOTICE OF CANCELLATION
LA MIRADA SENIOR COUNCIL

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the next regularly scheduled meeting of
the La Mirada Senior Council to be held on December 26, 2018 at 10 a.m. at the
La Mirada Activity Center, 13810 La Mirada Boulevard, La Mirada, California
90638 has been cancelled due to lack of quorum. The next meeting is
scheduled for January 23, 2019 at 10 a.m. at the La Mirada Activity Center,
13810 La Mirada Boulevard, La Mirada, California 90638.

Da d this 10" day of December 2018
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am ie Acosta, Community Services Department Secretary

I, Tammie Acosta of the Community Services Department, declare under
penalty of perjury that this notice was posted on the City Hall Posting Board on
December 10, 2018.

Dated §h\|s 10t day:ﬁber 2018
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Tan\1m| Acosta Community Services Department Secretary




